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Wildlife needs to be protected.  Animal populations due to human activity, habitat 

loss, and climate change have dramatically decreased in the last few decades. The 

government needs to prevent harm to wildlife, and thus designating hunting/fishing as 

a constitutional right should be opposed. Hunting and fishing should continued to be 

managed as well as decreased to prevent greater harm to the environment and 

wildlife.  

https://www.npr.org/2022/10/14/1128858953/climate-change-animal-populations-

shrinking-environment-

biodiversity#:~:text=Latin%20America%20and%20the%20Caribbean,wildlife%20pop

ulations%20diminish%20by%2018%25. 


